
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

The Town of Boxford is hiring interns for the 2024 Boxford Park Program which 
will be held at the Spofford Pond School for five weeks beginning June 25 and 
ending July 25.   The program is available for Boxford children entering kindergarten 
through grade 6.   
 
The hours for Park Program are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, 9:00 AM to 
1:00 PM. This position is an unpaid volunteer position for Boxford residents entering 
grades 9 & 10. 
 
Applications will be accepted through Friday, April 19. To apply, please fill out the 
Boxford Park Program employment application and return via email in scanned pdf 
format only, (photograph copies of applications sent via email will not be reviewed) 
to  Leanne Mihalchik at lmihalchik@boxfordma.gov or mailed to: Boxford Park 
Program, Attention Meredith Penta, Town of Boxford, 7a Spofford Road, Boxford, 
MA  01921.  
 

https://www.town.boxford.ma.us/sites/g/files/vyhlif321/f/pages/application_for_employment_boxford_park_program_1.pdf
file://townhall11/users$/lmihalchik/Park%20Program/2024/lmihalchik@boxfordma.gov

